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 Foremost in the attempt to rehabilitate astrology on 
modern lines is this well-known monthly magazine.  The 
method indicated is the sound one of accurate 
observation and deduction; but whether the ultimate 
proposition of astrology can be established is a question 
which your reviewer at present is disinclined to assert. It 
is quite easy to throw ridicule, or to demolish by 
inexorable logic; but such methods do not convince. At 
least we believe that any person with a little experience 
can tell almost at a glance the sign rising at a stranger’s 
birth, and that so frequently and certainly as to put 
chance and coincidence out of the question.  For our own 
part, we consider Astrology a valuable aid to 
concentration, and perhaps the best of the methods of 
determining the Sankhara-skanda of a man. In your 
reviewer’s own experience she has found it more reliable 
than either Geomancy or the Tarot, in questions 
genethliacal, at least. A careful study of the characteristics 
of the signs and planets is, moreover, of the very greatest 
assistance in the use of the Book 777. Unable as the 
Editor is to find space within the restricted pages of THE 
EQUINOX for astrological matters, we are glad to think that 
the subject has a specialised organ in competent hands.  
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